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YEAR 7 BULLETIN  
Term 2 Week 7 

 
IMPORTANT UPCOMING DATES 

12th June Monday PUBLIC HOLIDAY 
13th June Tuesday Parent/Carer and Teacher Meetings 
23rd June Friday Pink Day at GHS 
27th June Tuesday PBL Semester One Formal Presentation Assembly 
28th June Wednesday PBL End of Semester Excursion 

29th June Thursday 
Uni Steps – On Campus Discovery Day  
(University of Newcastle – Ourimbah Campus)  
20 invited students 

30th June Friday Last day of Term Two 
 
A MESSAGE FROM YOUR YEAR ADVISOR 

Another week “in the bank.” Sometimes, I like to look at each day or week as “money in the 
bank.” It is ours. We have deposited in another week of learning, opportunities, friendships, 
challenges and more. We put the week which has been in the bank, and we look forward to 
next week!  

Unfortunately, I was absent on Monday and therefore we did not have our weekly Year 7 
meeting to award our attendance award recipients. I will make this up with an extraordinary 
meeting on Tuesday. In looking forward to our PBL Formal Presentation assembly, I have 
been asked to look at rewarding our top attendees. I will keep the anticipation high and not 
reveal names or numbers, however, we have an exceptional number of students within the 
Department’s target of 90% or higher. That is fantastic! 

I hope you all have a safe and restful long weekend, and I look forward to seeing many of you 
on Tuesday afternoon/evening at the Parent/Carer and Teacher Meetings. If you have not 
booked in yet with the teachers, there is still time! 

Sincerely, 

Mr Mark Finlayson  
 

UNIFORM 

Please see the following link for the school’s uniform policy and online ordering. With the 
colder months upon us, it is important for students to wear the correct winter uniform. If 
there are any clothing issues, please write a note and have your child/ward bring this to me in 
my staffroom, G1.11, in the morning. 

https://gorokan-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/about-our-school/uniform.html  
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PBL Focus of the Fortnight 

The Positive Behaviour for Learning (PBL) Focus of the Fortnight is on our Core Values on the 
Oval, Basketball Courts and COLA. 

The expectations on the Oval, Basketball Courts and COLA are: 
 
RESPECT: Fair play  
 
RESPONSIBILITY: Right place, right time 
 
PERSONAL BEST: Have a go, be active 
 
 
SCHOOL CONTACT 
Please call the school on 4393 7000 or email me at mark.finlayson9@det.nsw.edu.au with 
any questions, concerns, or feedback you have. 

Additionally, please look at our school’s website to find more information regarding 
assessment, wellbeing, news and more: https://gorokan-h.schools.nsw.gov.au/  
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